
Dear Sir 
 
As Self Funded Retirees we view with alarm any proposal to remove dividend 
imputations on Australian Shares. 
Given the current dire reductions to our retirement income, such an action would 
cause us even more hardship. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Diana Angus 
John Angus 
Joan Cormack 
David Shivas 


